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 Annual C·A·T·S Virtual Victory for Victims Run/Walk Raises $111,483 

Like many others that worked all year to plan their 2020 annual fundraising walk/runs in the spring, 

we had to make a decision to either cancel, reschedule, or change our live event to a virtual one due 

to the COVID-19 pandemic.  Not knowing how long the “Safer at Home” and public gathering      

restrictions would be in force, we decided to move our C·A·T·S Victory for Victims Run/Walk from a 

live event to a virtual one, keeping our April 25, 2020 date in place. 

One of the main benefits of holding a virtual run was, while individuals, pets, or families walked or 

ran alone. They could still feel like they are taking part in a good cause with a group of others on the 

same day.  Participants that registered for the 10K, 5K, and Kids Fun 

Run still received their T-Shirts and finisher medals and those that 

signed up for the 1-MileDog Walk received dog bandanas and finisher 

medals.  This year the runners  received a purple (color for Domestic 

Violence)  

Special thanks to our five largest hospital-based teams 3-Farr NHMC, 

Foodie Bunch, Lab Rats, Wellness Committee, and Go Rehab and to 

all of you that sign up individually with your family members.  Our   

largest hospital-based donors were Susan Bales and Sal Romo.  Our 

larger community-based teams were IMT Residential, Arleta       

Neighborhood Council, Limerick Elementary School, and            

Hamer Toyota. 

Welcome to Northridge Hospital... 

Thank you to our GENEROUS Community Donors of IMPACT…  

 

 

 

 

True acts of 

Humankindness... 
 

Lisa Atmodjo, RN in the  
Rehab Department was  
recently flexed off due to a 
slow day on the unit. Lisa 
later surprised her           
colleagues with lunch.  

Lisa, you are a star in our 
eyes, thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

Israeli American Council provides 

bagels and coffee for the staff 

#WeCARE 

Gal Doran & The Boulevard Events 

provide dinner for ICU staff 
Humm Kombucha deliver over 600 

cans of these delicious drinks 

Modern Enlightenment Inc. provides 

2,000 disposable face masks to our 

Emergency Department  

LifeHouse Church of Northridge 

along with Pastor Dana  

have committed to provide 

lunch twice a week for the rest 

of May to care for our   

front-line workers! 

#Hellohumankindess 



Community Donors of IMPACT, 
continued…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our wonderful community for showing your humankindness! 

 

To view more stories from Northridge Hospital Foundation, follow us on Facebook at Northridge Hospital Foundation or 
on Instagram at Northridge_hospital_foundation 

A Gift to the Northridge Hospital Foundation truly makes a difference in the lives of our patients and families. To make a 
donation, visit  Supportnorthridge.org  

CSULA & Tammy donate  

face masks to our hospital 

“Meal of the Month”  

 

Mike makes his second  

special delivery of 75 steak & 

25 salmon dinners from 

Monty’s Steak House for the 

night crew caregivers! They 

were beyond grateful! 

Frontline Foods &  

Terroni Restaurant, Beverly Hills 

provided 100 lunches for our staff 

Delmonico’s of Encino provides 

lunch to our staff 

KEURIG 

 

Thank you to Keurig for providing 5 new 

Keurig machines for our nurse break 

rooms! 

Our nurses are so excited to start using 

their new machines! 

https://www.facebook.com/SupportNorthridge/?eid=ARBB5-AwQSgVmor0h1J0n1HAJC1cM9dzcE73zM2JHNG0BnO5L3_2qPu93GuehfW3H048XCN2CM2ML2pb
http://www.supportnorthridge.org

